
Bulletin   
Lakehead shrine club 1600 Dease street thunder bay on p7c5h4   

ph. 622-3451  
admin@lakeheadshrineclub.ca 

www.lakeheadshineclub.ca 
www.tbaycircus.com 

 

 

Executive Meeting 2nd Tuesday of each 

month except July and August at 8:00PM 

Regular Meeting 4th Tuesday of each 

month except July, August and December 

Oasis starting at 7:00PM  

Meeting at 8:00PM 

Next Regular Meeting October 24, 2017 

Shrine Blazer or Business Suit 

Electronic Payments 

In keeping with changing times, Khartum and the Lakehead 

Shrine Club are pleased to offer electronic payment of dues etc. 

 

To pay for your Khartum Shrine Membership renewal using 

ONLINE banking 

Add a payee exactly as shown: Khartum Temple A.A.O.N.M.S. 

You can pay your dues, donations or anything else you want to 

pay online. 

Also, you can use another option to pay your Lakehead Shrine 

Club dues which are $25 per year and due on January of each 

year. 

You can pay by sending an email money transfer to 

grant3451@gmail.com 

For a password use the word "shriners" 

If you're unsure as to what you owe in dues to the Lakehead 

Shrine Club send an email to grant3451@gmail.com and inquire 

 

Presidents Message 

  

Well Nobles winter is almost upon 

us. Days are getting shorter and 

temperatures are dropping 

somewhat. Please don't let that 

deter you from attending the 

October Meeting. If you know of a Noble 

who may want to come out but has mobility 

issues, please lend a hand. There is always 

lots to talk about. We have decided to cancel 

the Combined Ladies Night with Kam and Ft 

William but there may be other options such 

as an evening with all the Lakehead Shrine 

Units combined. Your suggestions will be 

greatly appreciated. Travel safe! 

 

Noble Robert Willett 

Lakehead Shrine Club President 

Ill and Distress 

 

Lady Nadine Abbott is going in for surgery on her 

knee and when that’s better she will get the other one 

done and then a back operation. Lady Elizabeth 

Willett is recovering at home after surgery.  

If you are aware of any Noble, or lady, in ill or 

distressed circumstances please contact Noble 

Michael Abbott at 935-2471 or 

mabbott@tbaytel.net. I would rather hear from 

ten nobles, or ladies, than not at all. 

 
 

Hospital Transportation 

 

Visits in October   4 by 4 children 

 

Visits this year   61 by 26 children  

 

4 new patients for the year 2017  

 

One new patient this month  

One new application this month 

 

QUICK LINKS 

 

Shriners International 

Khartum Ladies Auxiliary 

Lakehead Shrine Club 

Lakehead Shrine Circus 

Khartum Shriners 
www.beashrinernow.com 

Algoma District 
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Happy 60th  

Our treasurer, 

Noble Milan 

Thierry and Lady 

Jackie celibrated 

their 60th 

Wedding 

anniversary. It 

was a great event 

held at the West 

Arthur 

Community 

Centre with many 

shriners, friends 

and relatives  in 

attendance. 

Congatulations to 

both of them. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hospital Transportation Fundraiser 
 

Past President Noble Joe Skehar and his 

Lady Jan were able to raise ten 

thousand dollars at the charity shag they 

put on that celibrated their recent 

engagement. With the funds going to 4 

different charities, $2,500.00 will go 

toward the Shrine Hospital 

Transportation Fund. Congratulations to 

Joe and Jan on organizing such a 

successful event.  

UNIT REPORT 

 

Past Presidents Luncheon: The Da 

Vinci Centre has been tentatively 

booked for the last Saturday in 

January and the first Saturday in 

February. The date we book for will 

be set when we hear from the 

Potentate as to when he is available 

to attend. A motion was made at the 

last executive meeting by Noble 

Grant Poulin seconded by Noble Bob 

Vogt that we change the luncheon 

back to a dinner and have it as a 

formal event. 

 

Cycos: The Cycos will be planning 

the events we will be attending at the 

next meeting of the unit in 

November. We will be going to the 

Santa Claus Parade and the Parade of 

Lights. 

 

101 Patrol: Next meeting Thursday 

October 19th at the Scandinavian 

House Restaurant at noon. 

 

Clowns: Noble Glen Drews will try 

to get this unit up and running again. 

More info to follow as this starts to 

get organized. 


